

13th January 2017

Dear Parents

Re: Reception Visit to "The Sea Life Centre", Birmingham

This half term in Reception we are learning about the Arctic and Antarctic.

On Friday 27th January 2017, we have planned a trip to the Sea Life Centre to have a look at some penguins close up!

The cost of the trip is £10 per child which includes entry to the Sea Life Centre and a guided tour.

The children will be leaving school at 10.30am, travelling by school mini bus, and will be back in school by 3pm. A packed lunch will be provided. The children may take a snack with them (but no fizzy drinks or chocolate please).

Children must wear full school uniform.

Please return the permission slip attached and payment of £10 for your child to Lower School Reception by Friday 20th January.

Unless any of your details have changed, there is no need for you to complete the medical details/trip consent forms, as these were completed by you last term.

Yours sincerely,

Miss J Tandy
Reception Teacher

Please return to Lower School Reception by Friday 20th January 2017

KE: Se	a Life Centre, Birmingham – Friday 27 January 2017	
Pupil N	Name:	ear Reception
	t's Name:	
Parent	t's	
signat	ure	
Emerg	gency Contact Number:	
ı	I am willing to pay £10 by the following method (please tick)	
?	Cheque made payable to St George's School – Cheque No:	
?	Cash	
?	By Bank Transfer – Sort code: 30-92-99 Account Number: 39033968	
?	Debit /Credit Card – please telephone Miss Perry to pay by this metho	d